
PROJECT BRIEF
DECEMBER 7, 2022

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!

COUNTY HIGHWAY K OVERNIGHT CLOSURES

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is underway with the County Highway K 
reconstruction project between 94th Court and the Union Pacific Railroad. The following work is 
scheduled to take place as part of the project.

Project Contact: 
Cynthia De Vor
Public Involvement Team
(262) 899-9231 | Cynthia@Devorpr.com

Find us on Facebook at: 
Kenosha County Government

Find us online at:
kenoshacounty.org/Highways
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Please note that all work is weather 
dependent and subject to change.

December 12-13, 2022:

•	 County Highway K, between 88th Avenue (County Highway H) and 77th Avenue, is scheduled to 
close to traffic overnight Monday and Tuesday from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. while crews perform railroad 
crossing work. 

Alternate Route: 
•	 Motorists are encouraged to take 88th Avenue (County Highway H), 52nd Street (WIS 158), Green 

Bay Road (WIS 31) and 60th Street (County Highway K) to get around the closure. 

Access to businesses and residences will be maintained. 
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